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Comment 
I am appalled with the notion to toll all Australian roads. Firstly this is totally unconstitutional as our roads 
are paid for with our taxes and therefore belong to us, the people and not the governments of this land. In 
the formation of section 92 0f our constitution Sir Henry Parks manx this explanatory statement and I 
quote in part "that the trade and the general communication of these people shall flow on from one end of 
the continent to the other, with no one to stay its progress or call it to account." It is our country and since 
1901 the constitution facilitates free movement throughout and no one has the right to take that freedom 
from us. 


